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Docket No. 50-346

License No. NPF-3

Serial No. 863

September 29, 1982

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz
Operating Reactor Branch No. 4
Division of Operating Reactors
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

This is in response to your letter dated July 21, 1982 (Log No. 1036)
concerning a schedule for responding to the attached information for
NUREG-0737 Item II.B.3; (Post Accident Samplir System) Request for
Information. Toledo Edison expects to provid. 2 response by the end of
March 1983 for Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station Unit F3. 1.

Very truly yours,
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cc: DB-1 NRC Resident Inspector
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